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Acorn & Willow’s Trip to Greenacres Farm – Thursday 17th June 2021 

 

 
 
We are excited to confirm that our Acorn and Willow classes will be joining together to go to 

Greenacres Animal Park for this year’s school trip.  Our school will have sole use of the park and 

the children will have full access to seeing how animals live on a farm, types of foods they eat and 

how the handlers care for them.  Whilst on the trip the children will get to pet the animals and go 

on a tractor ride. 

 

We will be leaving school at 9.15am via coach and will be returning to school by 3pm.  The cost of 

the visit is £17.00 which includes the coach, entry to the farm and an ice-lolly. The children will 

need to wear full school uniform and will need a waterproof coat, sun cream and a sun hat 

(depending on the weather). A packed lunch will be required, this can either be provided from 

school or home.  We will send out a letter to confirm this before the trip.  

 

To pay for the trip please do so via ParentPay, whilst doing so there will be an option to consent to 

this trip.   If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Lambert      Mrs Hargreaves 

Early Years Manager     Year 1 Teacher 
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